Wargo, Emily

From: Wargo, Emily

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 8:58 AM

To: John Arnold

Cc: Dlafrate@angelosrm.com; GBleau@angelosrm.com; jcummins@cantwellcummins.com; Financial
Assurance Working Group; Morgan, Steve; Tafuni, Steven; Black, Alexis; Madden, Melissa

Subject: RE: 2020 Cost Estimate Approval Letter - Enterprise Class Il Landfill (WACS ID: 87895)

Attachments: 62-701_900_28 WACS 87895 Angelos Class Il Landfill 2020 FACE Update.pdf

Dear Mr. Arnold:

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of inflation-adjusted cost estimates, dated and received March 20, 2020, for closure
and long-term care of the Enterprise Class lll Landfill. The cost estimates received March 20, 2020, (total for closing
$4,093,387.31 and long-term care $90,589.28/year x 30 years= $2,717,678.49) are APPROVED for 2020. The approved
cost estimates are for closure and long-term care of 81.4 acres (Cells 1-7 & 15-17). The next annual update (revised or
inflation-adjusted estimates) is due no later than March 1, 2021.

A copy of these estimates is forwarded, via this email, to the Solid Waste Financial Coordinator at
Financial.Assurance.Working.Group@dep.state.fl.us. Financial assurance documents can be sent to: Solid Waste Section,
FDEP, 2600 Blair Stone Road MS 4548, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2407. Please work with the coordinator directly to
assess the facility's compliance with the funding mechanism requirements of Rule 62-701.630, F.A.C.

Further information about Solid Waste Financial Assurance can be found at the Department's website at:
https://floridadep.gov/waste/permitting-compliance-assistance/content/solid-waste-financial-assurance

Thank you,

Emily Wargo

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest District

Engineering Specialist 11
Emily.Wargo@FloridaDEP.gov

Office: 813-470-5942

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Electronic communications regarding state business are public records
available upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

5% Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: John Arnold <john.phillip.arnold@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 20, 2020 11:21 AM

To: Financial Assurance Working Group <Financial.Assurance.Working.Group@dep.state.fl.us>; Black, Alexis
<Alexis.Black@FloridaDEP.gov>

Cc: Glen Bleau <GBleau@angelosrm.com>; James Cummins <jcummins@cantwellcummins.com>; Dominic lafrate
<Dlafrate@angelosrm.com>

Subject: Angelo's Aggregate Materials, LTD Financial Assurance Cost Estimate Updates Year 2020
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Enclosed please find the financial assurance updates for the following facilities:

e Enterprise Class Ill Landfill, WACS 87895, Pasco County FL
e Enterprise Waste Tire Processing Facility, WACS 87895, Pasco County FL
e Largo Materials Processing Facility, WACS 49239, Pinellas County FL

Please let me know if you have any questions or if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,

John Arnold, P.E.
Ph. (813)477-1719



